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Meeting with Teachers
Communication between school and the home is expected and encouraged. Please do

not hesitate to call your child’s teacher should you feel it necessary to do so. Please

cooperate with us, however, by either telephoning or sending a note to arrange for a

return phone call or a conference. Teachers cannot be interrupted during class time wh


